
Kai-Feng Hung

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/3422353/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

21

papers

453

citations

10

h-index

933447

20

g-index

752698

22

all docs

22

docs citations

22

times ranked

892

citing authors



Kai-Feng Hung

2

# Article IF Citations

1 MicroRNA-31 upregulation predicts increased risk of progression of oral potentially malignant
disorder. Oral Oncology, 2016, 53, 42-47. 1.5 75

2 ROS-independent ER stress-mediated NRF2 activation promotes warburg effect to maintain
stemness-associated properties of cancer-initiating cells. Cell Death and Disease, 2018, 9, 194. 6.3 73

3 The biphasic differential expression of the cellular membrane protein, caveolin-1, in oral
carcinogenesis. Journal of Oral Pathology and Medicine, 2003, 32, 461-467. 2.7 52

4 Deciphering UVâ€•induced DNA Damage Responses to Prevent and Treat Skin Cancer. Photochemistry and
Photobiology, 2020, 96, 478-499. 2.5 47

5 New COVID-19 saliva-based test: How good is it compared with the current nasopharyngeal or throat
swab test?. Journal of the Chinese Medical Association, 2020, 83, 891-894. 1.4 46

6 HSP40 co-chaperone protein Tid1 suppresses metastasis of head and neck cancer by inhibiting
Galectin-7-TCF3-MMP9 axis signaling. Theranostics, 2018, 8, 3841-3855. 10.0 32

7 Animal models of dry eye: Their strengths and limitations for studying human dry eye disease. Journal
of the Chinese Medical Association, 2021, 84, 459-464. 1.4 17

8 Cancer stem cell theory. Journal of the Chinese Medical Association, 2019, 82, 814-818. 1.4 15

9 Home Sample Selfâ€•Collection for COVIDâ€•19 Patients. Advanced Biology, 2020, 4, e2000150. 3.0 15

10 Mitochondrial co-chaperone protein Tid1 is required for energy homeostasis during skeletal
myogenesis. Stem Cell Research and Therapy, 2016, 7, 185. 5.5 14

11 Quantitative Spectrochip-Coupled Lateral Flow Immunoassay Demonstrates Clinical Potential for
Overcoming Coronavirus Disease 2019 Pandemic Screening Challenges. Micromachines, 2021, 12, 321. 2.9 13

12
ASB6 Promotes the Stemness Properties and Sustains Metastatic Potential of Oral Squamous Cell
Carcinoma Cells by Attenuating ER Stress. International Journal of Biological Sciences, 2019, 15,
1080-1090.

6.4 11

13
Adaptation to Endoplasmic Reticulum Stress Enhances Resistance of Oral Cancer Cells to Cisplatin by
Up-Regulating Polymerase Î· and Increasing DNA Repair Efficiency. International Journal of Molecular
Sciences, 2021, 22, 355.

4.1 11

14 Attenuation of cancer-initiating cells stemness properties by abrogating S100A4 calcium binding
ability in head and neck cancers. Oncotarget, 2016, 7, 78946-78957. 1.8 9

15 The update of chimeric antigen receptor-T cells therapy in glioblastoma. Journal of the Chinese
Medical Association, 2020, 83, 442-445. 1.4 5

16 The disposable bandage soft contact lenses therapy and anterior segment optical coherence
tomography for management of ocular graft-versus-host disease. BMC Ophthalmology, 2021, 21, 271. 1.4 5

17 Immunotherapy orchestrates radiotherapy in composing abscopal effects: A strategic review in
metastatic head and neck cancer. Journal of the Chinese Medical Association, 2020, 83, 113-116. 1.4 3

18
Identification of plasma hsa_circ_0000190 and 0001649 as biomarkers for predicting the recurrence
and treatment response of patients with oral squamous cell carcinoma. Journal of the Chinese
Medical Association, 2022, 85, 431-437.

1.4 3



3

Kai-Feng Hung

# Article IF Citations

19 Transmembrane Mucin 1 Blocks Fluorescein Ingress to Corneal Epithelium. , 2022, 63, 31. 3

20 Recent Progress of Biomarkers in Oral Cancers. Journal of the Chinese Medical Association, 2021,
Publish Ahead of Print, 987-992. 1.4 2

21 Human antigen R protein modulates vascular endothelial growth factor expression in human corneal
epithelial cells under hypoxia. Journal of the Formosan Medical Association, 2020, 119, 359-366. 1.7 1


